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 The proposed action of inviting the United Nations Human Rights Commission to express 
full acceptance of its recommendations is of utmost importance and should be considered with 
urgency. 
 
 These are solutions to the current conflicts, and a new dialogue with the world will transform 
this into friendship and cooperation. 
 
 They represent a complete foreign policy shift away from confrontation with the world as it 
is and an international dialogue that offers consensus for a shared world and future. 
 
 These also propose resolving conflicts in the international community and domestic human 
rights issues through sincere dialogue with the UN Human Rights Commission. 
 
 These are messages from the White House that President Xi himself conveys over the hotline. 
 
  


